
PERSONAL STATEMENT: Joseph Saffold, MD

As a new family physician and residency program faculty member, I am deeply invested 
in shaping the future of family medicine in Kansas. I am passionate about advocating for 
our profession and strengthening our influence on the health and well-being of Kansans. 
Serving on the KAFP Board of Directors would allow me to contribute meaningfully to 
advancing our field and ensuring family medicine continues to thrive in our state


